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*We would like to wish members a Happy New Year *  

 

Happy Snappers  

Monthly Meeting  

To restart the 2023 programme our first talk is by Susan Morrison 
on the subject of ŷ§ßĐÄÞÍĊŸŚƇSusan is a regular presenter of 
ÍăßĊøÉÍĊƇøÙƇ**+Ƈl·ÉßøƇpÄøĐì·óÉźĊƇŷvßòÍƇvĆ·ğÍìĊŸƇÞßĊĐøĆĦƇĊÍĆßÍĊŚƇ
She is also a stand- up comedian who has headlined at comedy 
clubs across Scotland and the North of England. Having been 
highly recommended to us, we are hopeful of getting our 2023 

meetings off to a great start.  

Tuesday January 17 th  at 11.00 a.m. in the upper  Þ·ììƇøÙƇpĐŚƇ óÉĆÍĠźĊƇ+ÞĔĆÄÞśƇ*Í·ĆĊÉÍóƇ+ĆøĊĊŚ   
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The doors open at 10.30  giving an opportunity to ask questions of the Welcome Desk, have 
tea or coffee and meet committee members.  

December Festive Meeting  

We all enjoyed the Christmas coffee morning, the hall decked out with holly, mince pies and 
cakes on tap and festive music  to get everyone in the mood. We finished off with a light 
hearted quiz from our ever - popular quizmaster Ų Jane Bex.  
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BaM website woes  

Should you have accessed the website recently you will  have found information missing on 
many of the Groups and other pages ; links that took you nowhere  and photographs which 
have disappeared .  This is a result of the previous outage and loss of the original website. The 
replacement built from a partial backup is current ly being edited to either add new 
information and photographs or remove the redundant links and pages.  
 
Should any members have photographs and/or documents that would add value to the 
website you are kindly requested to forward to your Group Convenor.  
 
This technical problem is impacting all u3a branch websites across the UK and is not under 
the control of BaM webmaster . 
 
 



4 
 

Your BaM u3a needs You!  

This time last year  ĐÞÍƇÄøòòßĐĐÍÍƇÞ·ÉƇêÍăĐƇĐÞÍƇÃĆ·óÄÞƇŹĐßÄêßóÚƇøğÍĆźƇ(due to 2 years of Covid 
restrictions) with monthly Newsletters and Zoom meetings.  Since reopening in the summer 
attendance at the monthly meeting has gradually increased as has membership Ų we are now 
550 +  

The growth of the branch is testament to how valued the u3a is in the locale, offering  social, 
learning and physical activities. However, with growing numbers there is the need to 
accommodate members with  more groups and further types of activities.  

What is needed?  

¶ Some groups regrettably have folded during 2yrs of lock downs with members 
understandably migrating to existing groups and in some cases causing a waiting list. 
This is something we wish to av oid particularly as new members may feel unwelcomed.  
Please consider starting a group  either on a new topic or an over Ųspill, the committee 
is here to help, advise and support you. Being a convenor does  not  mean taking over all 
responsibility -  that is no t the u3a ethos (for members by members) .  You are there to 
perhaps book a room/ keep in touch with members etc.  
 

¶ Previously we have offered stand - alone one - off demonstrations  (fungi forays in 
Mugdock, wine/ gin tasting at Majestic, flower arranging with local flower group, 
inheritance tax planning, gardening advice at Dobbies to name just a few) Could you 
consider restarting this, ideally it suits a small group of 2 - 3 people?  There is a wealth of 
knowledge and experience from Jenny Maxwell & Peter James to get ideas off the 
ground and pass on contacts.  
 

¶ Numerous committee members will be retiring in September.   This is a serious 
concern as roles need to be filled or the branch could fold.  Please seriously consider 
stepping forward, it involves a monthly 2hr committee meeting and some extra help in 
organising monthly meetings Ų particularly setting up the hall.  Now is an ideal time to 
ğøìĔóĐÍÍĆƇ·ĊƇĦøĔƇò·ĦƇŹĊÞ·ÉøĠƇŹòÍòÃÍĆĊƇ·óÉƇÉiscover it can all be fun Ų we are a 
friendly group.  

 

Group News  

Cycling group  

We held a Christmas lunch in Raffaele's giving us the opportunity to acknowledge our 
ÄøóğÍóøĆźĊƇĊĐÍăăßóÚƇÉøĠóŚƇ*ßììĦƇX·ĆĐßóƇÞ·ĊƇĊêßìÙĔììĦƇøĆÚ·óßĊÍÉƇÚĆøĔăƇÍĥÄĔĆĊßøóĊƇÙøĆƇmany 
years, over lapping with being BaM Chair for 3 years. Although he and Anne have moved from 
ĐÞÍƇ·ĆÍ·śƇÞÍƇÞ·ĊƇăĆøòßĊÍÉƇĐøƇéøßóƇĔĊƇÙøĆƇĊøòÍƇĆßÉÍĊƇßóƇŇŅŇňŚƇ§ÍźììƇòÍÍĐƇßóƇì·ĐÍƇ?ÍÃĆĔ·ĆĦƇĐøƇăì·óƇ
our future programme.   John Southcott  
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Longer Walkers  

The group finished  off the year with a convivial walk around the environs of Loch Ardinning 
and reconvened for a warming and delicious lunch in the Kirkhouse Inn, Strathblane.  

 

IT group  

A date for your 2023 diary: Thursday 26th January, 1.30pm at Milnga vie Waitrose Community 
Room. This is the booking slot for the next IT meeting .  Aileen will advise members on the topic 
nearer the date.  *·XƇĔň·ƇEvƇ@ĆøĔăƇŇŅŇňƇYÍĠƇ­Í·ĆźĊƇlÍĊøìĔĐßøóĊƇÙøĆƇ­øĔĆƇEvƇ0ÍğßÄÍĊ 

ĆÍƇĦøĔƇò·êßóÚƇYÍĠƇ­Í·ĆźĊƇlÍĊøìĔĐßøóĊšƇIf so make one of them to be  looking after your IT 
devices. See the following websites for things you  should do:  

https://www.mbsdirect .com/mbs - blog/article - these - new- yearrsquos - resolutions - will-
improve - your - digital - security - in- 2023   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mUBi - fCCcGc   

Enjoy Opera  

Our group has enjoyed a very full programme in 2022 
which was filled with all manner of full operatic 
productions as well as musicals and scene selections 
or tasters from the world of opera.  
 
 

https://www.mbsdirect.com/mbs-blog/article-these-new-yearrsquos-resolutions-will-improve-your-digital-security-in-2023
https://www.mbsdirect.com/mbs-blog/article-these-new-yearrsquos-resolutions-will-improve-your-digital-security-in-2023
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mUBi-fCCcGc



